
Welcome fellow classmates.


     Listed below are our current Checkpoint scribes.  They are listed so 
everyone can have multiple points of contact to send info and photos.  
Please send your info to any of them or to the class officers and we’ll get it 
to the current scribe.  If you see one of our scribes without an adult 
beverage, please buy them one and thank them for keeping us informed.


Chris Austin, 678-416-2890, ccaustin83@gmail.com, Mar. issue, due Jan.

Sue Ross, 719-238-8136, sueross@sierraconsulting.org, June issue, due 
April

Chris Mannion, 720-288-7213, cpmannion@gmail.com, Sep. issue, due Jul

Dave Ruffley, 719-330-6671, dlrwy@yahoo.com, Dec. issue, due Oct.


Thank you  Cecil Grant for single-handedly organizing the Memorial 
service.  It’ll be different this year as the chapel is under construction but 
I’m sure it’ll be just as moving as before.  At your Doolie and graduation 
squadron get togethers, please toast those who are “Gone, but not 
forgotten”.   Thanks Cecil


Finally, please welcome and congratulate your new class officers.  Our  
class can now have a seamless chain for our future.  Please feel free to 
contact us anytime with your ideas and thoughts about how we can keep 
our class close.  It’s time for a change.  I will be stepping down soon and 
look forward to passing the baton.


President Tamra Rank, 719-640-4728, tlrank@hotmail.com

VP Stu Hixon, 404-295-8089, smhixon@aol.com

VP Dave Ruffley, 719-330-6671, dlrwy@yahoo.com


Let’s have a great reunion.
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